
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

        25th February 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of our History topic in KS2 the children are learning about Victorian 
workhouses in York. To make this as exciting as possible classes 5, 6, 7, 8 and 
9 will be going on a guided walk to explore the old Victorian workhouse on 
Huntington Road on Wednesday 26th February and Thursday 27th February. 
 
The walk will last approximately one hour. Please ensure your child comes 
prepared and wears suitable foot wear and a coat.  
 
Classes 5 and 6:  Wednesday 26th February 1:30pm 
Class 7:              Thursday 27th February 1:15pm   
Classes 8 and 9:  Wednesday 26th February 10:30am 
 
By completing the ‘Information for parents’ letter, you have already given your 
permission for your child to be taken out of school. Due to the number of 
students and volunteers in school at the moment we do not require any 
additional support for this walk to take place, however if you would like to offer 
additional assistance please contact your child’s teacher via Bloomz. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support.  
 
Kind regards  
The KS2 team 
b.rogers@ebor.academy 

 
 
 

 
 


